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At a public hearing on January 3, 2023, the Public Education Department agreed to repeal 6.60.6 NMAC, 
Continuing Licensure for Licensed Educators in New Mexico, filed 10/16/2001, and replace it with 6.60.6 NMAC, 
Continuing Licensure for Licensed Educators in New Mexico, adopted January 5, 2023, and effective January 18, 
2023. 


